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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] moving trucks to hwy407
Date: December-06-24 10:59:06 AM

 
From: Eddy Aceti  
Sent: Friday, December 6, 2024 10:59 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca; minister.mto@ontario.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>;
mayor@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] moving trucks to hwy407

 

 
Yes I support moving trucks to hwy407 & the provincial government taking back the 407.
 
The city should also restrict industrial traffic from residential areas.
 

Eddy Aceti, Maple resident

 Tracie Crt
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